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January 12, 2016 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

POLICE INVESTIGATING SHOOTING 
 

Baton Rouge Police detectives are investigating a fatal shooting of a black male who was found lying on side of 

the road in the 1700 block of North 23rd St around 7:00pm this evening.  A passerby saw the victim and phoned 

for police assistance. 

 

The motive and identity of the shooting victim is unknown at this time.   

 

Anyone having information on this incident is urged to contact the Violent Crimes Unit at 389-4869 or Crime 

Stoppers at 344-7867. 
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